April 24", 2016

- Towhom it may concern,

|, Jason Dekouski and Shanon Brink are in favor of Jeremy
Fields idea to expand Finger Lakes Boat Repair 1 and connect the two
buildings together. In our opinion it would lessen the amount of boats
kept outside for repairs. It would be aesthetically pleasing to ourselves
as well as the customers and people passing by. We support Jeremy in
his endeavors to make Finger Lakes Boat Repair 1 a success.

Sincerely,




